
   

Christ the King 

 Reception Autumn 1 Newsletter 

      Learning together in faith, hope and love. 

 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to welcome you all to Christ the King School!  All the children have settled 
well and seem to be enjoying their first few weeks in school.  We have had a great time 
getting to know each other.     

We begin this year by learning "All About Me" and ask if you could please upload a photo 
of your child as a baby on Tapestry by Monday 21st September.  We will let you know 
about the different topics we are learning throughout the year. Our year will include     
additional topics initiated by the children, which could change our overview accordingly.  

We look forward to working with you all this year. 

Year R team. 

Key Dates       

 

Friday 18th September Staff Training Day 

Monday 21st September Children begin   

full-time (8.30am-2.55pm). 

Monday 7th October Spanish Day 

Monday 2nd November Staff Training Day 

Reminders 

Fruit Snack 

Welly boots and waterproof trousers need to be in school. 

Fit-Friday will begin when the children are full-time. 

Phonics, Reading and Maths Workshops 

We would normally have a Phonics and Reading Workshop and a Maths    

Workshop in our Autumn term. Unfortunately, due to Covid 19, we are 

unable to deliver these sessions in school.  

However, instead we will now upload guidance and support onto Tapestry over the next few weeks. 

These will include invaluable information to support your child in their early stages of Phonics and 

Maths learning. There are also lots of Read, Write Inc. phonic resources online for parents too. 

Please ensure to give yourselves time to view them and if you have any questions then always ask! 

We are always here to help you and your child in their learning journey. 

September 2021 Reception Intake 

If you know a child who will be starting 
school in September 2021. 
Please          encourage 
their parents to contact 
the school and find out 
about our virtual tour. 


